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February 25, 2008

Hello Mr. Weissman

As your neighbor, | am here to support alternative forms and sources of energy for
San Diego County.

The project proposed by Sunrise Powerlink would have an enormously detrimental
effect on our land, our homes and our communities. There are far-reaching
consequences that will affect the heaith of our environment, including but not limited

to:

Tremendous pollutants released, deteriorating our Air Quality
Significant loss of native vegetation, wildlife and wildlife habitat
Permanent deformation of our landscape

Horrible noise pollution

These concerns are on-going well beyond the construction phase of the project.

Given the accelerated development and implementation of technology, we now have
far better tools with which to construct the energy sources needed for San Diego.

Let's set the example and move into the 21% century by exploiting all forms of Green
energy, throughout the construction process, and include all aspects of our
environment into our planning stages before we irrevocably destroy our greatest
heritage: Our Community.

Kind regards,
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